
I strongly support billH7382.  As a parent of twins who are juniors it is causing a difficult and expensive 
situation. My sons want to move into a house closer to campus because the proximity will benefit them 
for being closer to class, their jobs and activities. Unfortunately, they are having a difficult time because 
of the current ordinance in place.  Please support H7382 so students have affordable and realistic 
options.    Thank you 
Beth Silveria 
Bethsilveria5@gmail.com 
Barrington RI 02806 
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